
  

Eden Project Anglesea concept community engagement: 

Graffiti wall feedback 
 

Over 580 people attended two community drop-in sessions at the Anglesea Memorial Hall on 27 May and 1 

June.  These sessions were open to the general community and advertised through local newspapers, 

media releases, Alcoa and Eden project websites and Alcoa’s Community Consultation Network database.  

Each session ran for 2.5 hours and enabled attendees to view videos and displays about the project concept 

and speak informally with members of the Eden Project and Alcoa teams.   

The drop-in sessions enabled participants to provide feedback via a ‘graffiti wall’ under the following 

themes: 

• My hopes for the future are ….. 

• I’m excited about ….. 

• I’m unsure about …. 

• My personal dreams are …. 

 

The feedback was collated by communication consultants Keep Left and is shown on the following pages. 

General Comments: 

 

  



  

 

 



  

 

 


